
Antonia Hover 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 2:51 PM 

To: Sonica Bruce <SBruce@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Shannon Hudson <SHudson@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket 20220201-WU 

Hi Sonica, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/22/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 01231-2023 

Thank you for bringing this to our attention. Per your request below, the docket suffix has been 
changed from WU to WS. 

Have a great afternoon! 
Dorothy 

From: Sonica Bruce <SBruce@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 2:03 PM 

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Shannon Hudson <SHudson@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20220201-WU 

Good Morning, Dorothy. 

I am contacting you in regards to the above-referenced docket. The referenced docket number indicates a suffix of WU, 
which is for water only. However, in its application, the utility is requesting to amend wastewater rates as 

well. Therefore, I am requesting the docket suffix be changed from WU to WS. Thank You! © 
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